
 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.

Next meeting will be May 19, 2022 7PM 
Masks are optional at meetings. 

FRED COLTON, CHRIS COLTON, JIM BERKA, 
JERRY KINCAID, GABE MALDONADO, DAVID 
RIOUX, ANTHONY KEZERLE, CARROLL 
MITCHELL II, 

Join us today after Mass for Social Hour and 
Fellowship! Lots of goodies to go with your 
coffee or tea. 

"Your gift to the Ukraine Solidarity 
Fund will provide temporary shelter, 
food, medical supplies, clothing, 
communications and religious supplies. 
These items will be immediately 

distributed, and 100% of your gift will go directly to these 
displaced people." The Supreme Office doubles your donation. 

If you wish to make a payment by check, please make your 
check out to "Knights of Columbus Charities, Inc." and write 
"Ukraine Solidarity Fund" in the memo line.  Then, please mail 
your check to: Knights of Columbus Charities, Inc., PO Box 
1966, New Haven, CT, 06510-1966. 

Today is a very special day for 5 

wonderful children who are making 

their First Holy Communion. The 

First Communicants are:  

Gabriel Bogart, George Johnson, 

Elizabeth Rodriguez Sanchez, Grace 

Kennedy, and Leticia Carrillo Rodri-

guez. 

Please keep them and their teacher, Jill Myatt, who has 

done a beautiful job working with them, in your prayers. 

Come join them after Mass in the Parish Hall for cake. 

Congratulations to Axel 

Marvin who was Confirmed 

on Easter Monday at Our 

Lady of the Valley in La 

Grande, Oregon. Please 

keep Axel in your prayers. 

May is the month of Mary. We 

will be crowning Mary on Sun-

day, May 1st at the 9:30am 

Mass. Please pray the Rosary 

during the month of May for 

peace. If you need a Rosary, 

please contact the office. 

UPCOMING NEW & EVENTS 

April 24th: First Holy Communion 

April 25th-29th: NO MORNING MASS; FATHER IS OUT OF 

TOWN 

April 30th: Funeral Services for Louis Tholan @10:00am 

April 30th: Knights of Columbus Steak Feed! Get your tickets 

at the Parish Office 

May 1st: Crowning of Mary 

May 5th: Finance Council Meeting at 5:30pm in the Rectory 

May 12th: Parish Council Meeting at 5:30pm in the Rectory 
Lovely Lady Dressed in Blue 

Lovely Lady dressed in Blue, teach me how to pray! God was just 

your little Boy, tell me what to say! Did you lift Him up, sometimes, 

gently on your knee? Did you sing to Him the way Mother does to 

me? Did you hold His hand at night? Did you ever try telling stories 

of the world? O! And did He Cry? Do you really think He cares if I 

tell Him things, little things that happened?  And do the Angel’s 

wings make a noise? And can He hear me if I speak low? Does He 

understand me now?  

Tell me, for you know Lovely Lady dressed in blue, teach me how 

to pray! God was just your little Boy, and you know the way. 

Connie Colvin will be laid to rest in the Arling-

ton National Cemetery in Washington, DC , 

today, April 24th. Please keep her family in 

your prayers.  

FOUND 

Car keys for a Honda, up front in pews on Palm Sunday. Claim 

them at the Parish Office. 


